
The Chargé d'Affaires ad interim of the United States of America to the Secretary
of State for External Affairs of Canada

No. 146 Ottawa, May 3, 1984.
Sir:

1 have the honor to refer to your Note No. ETT-0587, dated March 30, 1984,regarding arrangements for improvements to navigation systems on the AtlanticCoast off Eastern Canada and the Northeastern United States of America, and theconstruction, operation and maintenance of certain Loran-C facilities.

The terms of the arrangements are acceptable to my Government and it isagreed that your Note, together with its Annex, and this reply shall constitute anagreement between our two Governments on this matter. Furthermore, it isunderstood that the present agreement shall terminate and replace the agreementconstituted by the Exchange of Notes of September 16, 1964 on this subject.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JOHN H. ROUSE
Chargé d'Affaires ad interim

The Honourable Allan J. MacEachen,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
OTTAWA.


